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Red Class Newsletter 
Dear Parents and carers, 

We have completed our second week of online learning! Well done everyone! 

As we adjust to this new way of teaching and learning we are celebrating how well the 

children are responding and we are seeing some exceptional pieces of work uploaded to 

Google Classroom. 

Top tips for successful online learning. 

• Please keep microphones muted until the teachers asks you to put your microphone 

on. 

• The teacher will give you the opportunity to share near the end of the session so 

please put your hand up if you would like to share news. 

• Please be ready to learn, and remember what we normally do on the carpet before 

we start out learning. Good looking, good listening, good sitting, lips closed and brain 

boxes on. 

• If you would like to answer a question, please do not call out. Put your hand up and 

the teacher can choose someone to answer. We will make sure everybody has a 

turn. 

Next week we will base our Literacy learning around the traditional tale Little Red Riding 

Hood. 

In Maths we will be focusing on number concepts up to 15. 

In Phonics we will begin to learn a new set of sounds and learn a new tricky word. 

We will continue to be thinking about our RE topic of Celebration. 

We will also be introducing some music lessons this week. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our lovely parents for your continued 

support. Please let us remind you that we do understand the difficulties that surround 

online learning and hope you feel supported. If there is anything we can do to help, or you 

have any comments or questions please email us at red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and 

we will be in touch. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton. 
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